
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 15, 2022 

 

Dear Junior and Senior Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

 The ROSLYN SCHOOL DISTRICT receives requests from various U.S. Military Organizations requesting 

the names, addresses and telephone listings of Junior and Senior students in the district. 

 

 Under federal law, the student or the parent of the student must receive an opportunity to object to the 

release of the requested information.  If you object to the release of the requested information, please complete the 

Notice of Objection form below and return it to:  Tanya Baptiste, Director of Guidance and Counseling, Roslyn 

Counseling Center, 475 Round Hill Road, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577. 

 

 We must receive your completed Notice of Objection form NO Later Than Novemebr 1st, 2022, otherwise 

your son or daughter’s name, address and telephone number will be included on the list to be provided to these 

organizations. 

 

NOTICE OF OBJECTION BY PARENT 
 

 I object to the Roslyn School District releasing my child _________________________________’s  

         Print Student Name & Grade (as of Sept.) 

name, address and telephone number to any military organization.                                                                                                             

        _______ ____________________________ 

        Parent Name (Print) 

 

Date: ____________________     _______ ____________________________  

                      PARENT SIGNATURE 

NOTICE OF OBJECTION BY STUDENT 
 

 I object to the Roslyn School District releasing my name, address and telephone number to any military 

organization. 

        _______ ____________________________ 

        Print Student Name & Grade (as of Sept.) 

 

Date: ____________________     _______ ____________________________ 

        STUDENT SIGNATURE 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOTE:  Either the parent or the student may object to the release of the requested information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tanya Baptiste 

Director of Guidance and Counseling K- 12 


